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A Joint Exhibition by Faculty of the College of Foreign Languages

and Literatures  
 

The first joint exhibition of publications produced by faculty from

the TKU College of Foreign Languages and Literatures was held May 13 and

14 at the lobby entrance of the Foreign Languages Building. The Exhibition

showcased the published works of faculty from each of the college’s six

departments;  a  total  of  272  items,  including  translated  books,

dissertations  for  faculty  promotion,  as  well  as  quarterly  journals

published by the College, such as “World Literature” and “Tamkang

Review”, among others.

 

The Dean of the College, Dr. Wu Hsi-Deh, explained that the exhibition is

an affirmation of faculty members’ hard work and effort over the years.

It is also a way of helping faculty members become more familiar with one

another, he added.
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TKU President Flora Chia-I Chang (right) at the College of Foreign Languages and Literatures’ Faculty

Exhibition.

 


